
 

 

Noah’s Ark Christmas News 

 

Fundraising 

We are really pleased to announce a fundraising amount of £148.94 with the 

‘Pyjama Day’ and ‘All my own work events’. Please also support our ‘Decorate 

Santa’s Sleigh’ and the ‘Children’s Christmas Decorations’. For Santa’s sleigh 

artwork there will be 3 prizes to be won. All proceeds will be put towards new 

playground equipment for the children. On Monday/Tuesday and Friday next 

week we will be selling the children’s decorations for a donation. 

 

Christmas Singing 

Our traditional Christmas singing will take place on Friday 13th December at 

9.30am. Please arrive for a prompt start. It should take no longer than 30 minutes. 

Children who attend all day and all morning children will perform some festive 

songs for their parents. The afternoon children are invited to watch with their 

parents on this day. All costumes for the children are provided for by us. The 

team will individually speak to parents whose children may need some white or 

red t-shirts. There is no need to buy anything for their performance. 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

A big thank you to the parents who attended our AGM on Tuesday evening. It 

was a very pleasant event. I am also very happy to confirm that Richard 

(Victoria Leon’s dad) has been formally voted in as Noah’s Ark’s Chair. He is 

being supported by his wife (Maria) as a committee member as well as Carole 

(Treasurer) and Hena (Secretary) who were also formally voted in. We are hoping 

to add two parent members for the committee in due course. 

 

Our pre-school finishes on Friday 13th at 3pm and returns in the New Year on 6th 

January at the normal times. 

We all wish you a peaceful holiday and a very merry Christmas! 

 

 

Bettina, Theresa, Rosy, Nevila, Soraia and Makey  


